
This is my practice.

Am I willing to face whatever comes through the 
door? This is my life, as it is. There is always room 

for gratitude. And there is always the chance to 

orient towards growth, facing whatever life puts 
before me as fuel for my growth.

Before you visit, check out the Center’s 
website (www.teasagehut.org) to read about 
the schedule, food, what you should bring, etc. 
Wu De will be traveling a lot in 2017, so check 
his schedule on the site if you are interested in 
seeing him while you are here at the Center.

We have made a lot of effort to solidify 
the schedule and experience at the Center, in-
cluding creating a curriculum and taking steps 
towards the course schedule that will define 
Light Meets Life when it is built.  

We are still open to having one or two 
more long-term residents at the Tea Sage Hut. 
We are especially looking for those with ex-
perience in photography/videography. If you 
have these or other skills to contribute and can 
work out your own visa situation, please send 
us an email for more details.

We are going to host a ten-day tea course 
at the Center on tea and Qi Gong, starting on 
Sept. 12th. 

March Affirmation

Center News

As you can see, we have a new printer. We are 

very excited about this! Soon we will have certification, 

establishing that this magazine is printed exclusively 

on recycled paper and with soy-based inks!

There are still a few open spaces for this year’s 

Annual Global Tea Hut Trip to Anhui. If you are in-

terested in learning more about the itinerary or want 

to fill out an application, check the website for details.

We are offering free Light Meets Life cakes to 

authors whose submissions are accepted in Global Tea 

Hut. Let us know if you are interested! Also let us know 

if there are any topics you want to see in future issues.

If you are serving tea to large groups on a reg-

ular basis and would like some promotional tins of  

Elevation tea to hand out at your gatherings, please 

contact us about spreading the Global Tea Hut love!

Along with the color-coded labels, we have also 
changed the glue on the tea tin labels so that from now 

on you can peel the label off easily without leaving any 

white sticky stuff, and reuse the tins—to take tea out on 

a picnic, share some tea love with a friend or store your 

favorite teas for later. 

Don’t forget, we are broadcasting live videos at 

the beginning of every month on our Facebook page. 

This is a great way to connect with us, learn together 

and ask any and all questions. Check it out!

Wu De will be in New York in June, with many 

workshops in Brooklyn and a few other locations. 

Check the website for more details and locations:

http://www.globalteahut.org/wudeteachings

Inside the Hut
Coming Soon to Global Tea Hut Magazine

Qimen Red Tea Classics of Tea: Ming Dynasty

2017 Annual TripChajin Stories/Biographies
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